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Subject: Terms of Reference – Youth Advisory Committee 

Agenda Date: August 27, 2020 

Attachments:  Terms of Reference 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council approves the Terms of Reference for the Youth Advisory Committee; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Staff be directed to seek potential Members to this Committee through normal 
advertising practices.  
 
INFORMATION 
 
At the meeting of Council held July 16, 2020, Council considered a report outlining the benefits of a Youth 
Advisory Committee and directed that Terms of Reference for this Committee be created.  These are 
attached to this report. 
 
Normally, we advertise in local papers, the Municipal Facebook page and our website.  We can now 
include our email database as part of our ‘normal advertising practices’. 
 
The intent of the Terms of Reference is to provide a starting point.  While the Committee may suggest 
changes to this document, this would be done in such a fashion so as to respect legislation and would 
be presented to Council for their consideration. 
 
If there are insufficient expressions of interest to sit on this Committee, another method to spark interest 
will be attempted during the latter part of September. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 
 

 


